F R	NAME & TITLE	Michelle Pourciau, Director
	AGENCY NAME & ADDRESS	Department of Transportation (DOT) 417 E Fayette Street, Room 527
M	SUBJECT	City Council Bill 18-0289

CITY of BALTIMORE

MEMO

DATE: 10/2/18



TO Mayor Catherine E. Pugh

TO: Land Use and Transportation Committee

FROM: Department of Transportation

POSITION: Support

RE: Council Bill -18-0289

<u>INTRODUCTION</u> – For the purpose of repealing the existing Development Plan for the Mt. Vernon Mill Planned Unit Development (PUD); approving a new Development Plan for the Mt. Vernon Mill Planned Unit Development; and providing for a special effective date.

<u>PURPOSE/PLANS</u> – The repeal makes null and void any previous Traffic Mitigation Agreements (TMA) that may have been executed for the PUD. New development will be subject to Traffic Impact Study (TIS) requirements per Ordinance 11-529.



AGENCY/DEPARTMENT POSITION -

The Department of Transportation Supports City Council 18-0289.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Josh Taylor at Josh. Taylor@baltimorecity.gov, 443-604-3352.

Sincerely,

Michelle Pourciau

Director